
 

 
 

 
 
19 May 2020 
 
 
The General Manager 
Pittwater Council 
PO Box 882 
MONA VALE NSW 1660 
 
Attn:  Mr Tony Collier 
 
 
Dear Mr Collier, 
 
RE: APPLICATION NO: DA2019/1478 

PREMISES:  1 & 1A NARRABEEN PARK PARADE, NORTH NARRABEEN 
PROPOSAL:  ALTERATIONS AND ADDITIONS TO AN EXISTING RESTAURANT 

 
On behalf of Petobi Pty Ltd, I write to confirm that our request for the issue of Land Owners Consent 
from the NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment – Crown Lands for the proposed 
works and use of the adjacent Lake Park Reserve has been acknowledged by the Department, with 
the application being addressed under Landowners Consent # 618678. 
 
We have made enquiries with the Department in relation to the progress of their assessment, and 
we are awaiting a response from the relevant officer within the Metropolitan Crown Lands Office 
regarding a prospective timing for their determination. We have been advised that under the 
current COVID 19 conditions, their assessment timing has been delayed however we would hope 
to be able to provide you with a further update within days of this letter.  
 
I will continue to keep you advised of any further progress and should a determination be received 
from the ground, we would refer that to you for your information. 
 
Please contact me on 9999 4922 or 0412 448 088 should you wish to discuss the application further. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  

  
VAUGHAN MILLIGAN 
 


